
FAQ n.104959

FAQs:
Lithium Batteries, Supplemental Type Certificates

Question:
Minimum Operational Performance Standards for non-rechargeable Lithium Batteries:
DO-227 and other referenced standards are applicable to permanently installed
equipment. Is there any mandatory requirement for “carry-on” medical equipment?

Answer:
Carry on medical equipment is regulated by operational rules, not certified as part of the
aircraft. Regulations on the transport of dangerous goods by passengers and crew, including
mobility aids, medical equipment and PEDs, are contained in Part 8 of ICAO Doc. 9284
Technical Instructions for the Safe Transport of Dangerous Goods by Air. However, airlines
may impose further restrictions for safety reasons. Therefore, it is advised to consult the
Dangerous goods information provided by the airline before flying.
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